
 

 

Parent Letter # 7 Oct. 1, 2018                                                                           Liturgy Grade 1 
Children’s Collection $86.79 

Happy October! Don’t you just love the colors God provides for us every fall. 

The Discount Card fundraiser money and any unsold cards are due tomorrow. We will be letting 
the students know what rewards they have earned. 

Attached you will find a sign-up slip for conferences. Conferences will be held on October 18th.                               
and 19th. There is no school for the students on the 19th. Please return your slip tomorrow so we                                     
can begin the scheduling. 

*Grades 3-6 will begin roller-skating in physical education classes this week.What a fun way to 
learn a new skill ! 
*School Advisory Council will meet Thursday at 7:00 in the Community Room. 
*Don’t forget to purchase your tickets for the Family Line and Square Dance on October 19th. 
Save that date for an evening of food, fun, and dancing. 
*Our Lady Colts Volleyball team plays at Tiffin Saturday at 11:00 and 12:00. They play at 
Fostoria Sunday at 1:00 and 2:00. Good luck girls! 
*The Scholastic Book Fair is coming October 8th. The fair will be open Monday morning and all 
students may attend to see all the great books. Students may purchase books Monday, Tuesday 
and Friday mornings. On Thursday evening the 11th. the book fair will be open from 5:30 to 
7:00. 
*A reminder that shorts may no longer be worn to school this fall. 
*A Scrip order is attached. The orders are due Oct.9th. 

 

When you run alone it is called a race...when you run with God it is called Grace. 
 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I have read Parent Letter # 7 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature                                                                                                              Date 



   


